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As American citizens, it is our duty to uphold the Constitution—an essential pillar of 

our freedom, which, unfortunately, many of us take for granted. I believe the left has 

largely abandoned this responsibility. I am speaking not only for myself and my family 

but also for my neighbors, our community, and our nation as a whole. No one has the 

right to dictate whether another individual can protect themselves in whatever way 

they deem necessary. This is not a matter for debate. 

 

We are law-abiding citizens who have dedicated years to training, spent thousands of 

dollars, and obtained every state and federal license to build a business that serves 

our community. In your attempt to criminalize the actions of thousands of law-abiding 

residents, you will also drive countless small businesses to bankruptcy. You will 

directly contribute to taking food out of the mouths of the very people you're 

supposed to serve and protect. 

 

By violating our constitutional rights, you have positioned yourselves as domestic 

enemies,. We expect you to take swift action and turn yourselves in, sparing 

taxpayers the expense of having to collect you. You have sold out your country, you 

shame and embarrass yourselves and the rest of us Americans. You know full well 

that there is no data supporting your claims that this will reduce crime. In fact, the 

evidence shows that it will cost the well-being and lives of over 1.5 million people in 

the U.S. each year—the very lives that could be saved by allowing individuals to 

protect themselves and their loved ones. The very lives you sworn oath protect. After 

all, one seconds count law-enforcement are always minutes away.  


